
CLASSICAL ARGUMENT LEGALIZE MARIJUANA

Much debate has been conducted regarding the legalization of marijuana, with an unusual Whether it's being argued
from a medical, political, or economical .. Gathering and analyzing classical methods of sword drawing techniques.

Legalizing marijuana also opens up a new source of revenue for the states, and perhaps even the federal
government. If you're under a blood-alcohol content BAC of 0. There are many obvious benefits to society if
marijuana were to be legalized. I have always been against the use of Marijuana up until four years ago when
my husband at the age of twenty seven underwent invasive surgery on his knee and has never been the same
since. The parameters are cut-and-dried. The drug remains categorized as Schedule I at the federal level,
meaning it has no recognized medical benefits and is wholly illegal, just like LSD and heroin. According to
the New York Times The social costs of the marijuana laws are vast. Now that you've heard the arguments
from both sides, where do you stand on marijuana? Marijuana is a drug produced from the Cannabis plant,
which is used to produce several kind of drugs. A majority of the public favors legalization Polls have pretty
consistently shown that a majority of the public wants marijuana to be legal. Clinical data also suggests
concerns The interesting thing about clinical data is that it swings both ways in the argument over legalization.
Social Safety Implications: Effects on Driving Marijuana impairs the ability to judge time, distance, and
speed; it slows reaction time and reduces ability to track moving objects. Ever since marijuana hit mainstream
America over 30 years ago, government prohibition of it has been the subject of an ongoing debate. Medical
marijuana should be subject to the same rigorous approval process as other medications prescribed by
physicians. Many assume that the usage of marijuana, or cannabis, is dangerous, but it can be the exact
opposite. Marijuana growers often breed their plants to alter the concentrations of different chemicals
compounds. Lack of Evidence for Therapeutic Benefit In the United States, commercially available drugs are
subject to rigorous clinical trials to evaluate safety and efficacy. Legalizing recreational marijuana may have
negative public health effects. The legalization of marijuana has recently been a rather controversial issue,
although there should be no issue at all. That halted a year trend of an increasing number of opioid-related
deaths in the state. Congress is supposed to represent the will of the people. It's a potentially new source of
revenue and jobs Legalizing marijuana could also be a boon for the economy and individual states. Patients
seeking to benefit financially may bypass local regulations of production and sell home-grown marijuana at
prices lower than dispensaries. Hemp was recognized for its medical benefits and was the main fiber used in
industrial textiles. Effects on Cognition Early studies suggested cognitive declines associated with marijuana
especially early and heavy use ; these declines persisted long after the period of acute cannabis intoxication.
Legalization will bring in much needed tax dollars, it will free up prisons and their resources, and it will save
the U. In many cases, these negative effects are more pronounced in adolescents. Unfortunately, many can be
disproven logically. Making this call even more difficult is that THC can stay in the bloodstream for days or
weeks, meaning getting an accurate reading of impairment, and determining when marijuana was used,
involves some guesswork. And in view of the fact that alcohol and tobacco, two life threatening substances,
are officially permitted it is a pertinent question to ask why marijuana is not Chopra et al  Any
epidemiological study is subject to confounding biases and future research will be needed to clarify and
quantify the relationship between cognitive decline and adolescent marijuana use. Additional sub-analyses 49
of the original study cohort showed that marijuana was just as prevalent in populations of higher
socioeconomic status, suggesting that socioeconomic status was not a confounding variable. Worldwide,
alcohol consumption causes a staggering four percent of all deaths worldwide; more than AIDS, tuberculosis
or violence 3. There aren't adequate parameters to police marijuana use Another key argument against
legalization ties into regulating the drug.


